Bristol Community College
Fall River, Massachusetts

Board of Trustees
Presidential Search Candidate Interview — Dr. Greg Sethares

November 28, 2016 ‘
Convening

The Bristol Community College Board of Trustees met in an open session to conduct a
Presidential Search Finalist Candidate Interview on Monday, November 28, 2016, in Room D209
of the Hudnall Administration Building, on our Fall River Campus at 777 Elsbree Street. Chair
Joseph Marshall called the meeting to order at 5:05 p.m.

Trustees present: Joseph Marshall, Chair; Dr. Patricia Andrade; Keith Hovan; Samueal Lema;
Joan Medeiros; Cynthia Rose; Anthony Sapienza; Diane Silvia, Vice Chair; Steven Torres, Esq.;
and Max Volterra, Esq., Secretary.

Trustees absent: Sandra Saunders, Esq.

Information from the Chair

Chair Joseph Marshall welcomed all to the meeting. He then introduced Dr. Greg Sethares, a
Presidential Search Finalist Candidate, to the Board of Trustees. Chair Marshall said that the
interview will take approximately one hour and the candidate will have time afterwards to ask
any questions of the Board of Trustees. He asked the candidate to be thorough and concise, and
to try to limit answers to 2 — 3 minutes.

Interview

Each Board member introduced themselves and asked the candidate an interview question. When
all Board members” questions had been asked, the candidate was given time to ask questions of
the Board. The candidate then left the meeting.

Discussion

After the candidate left the meeting, the Board of Trustees reviewed the candidate’s respbnses to
questions as well as the candidate’s qualifications.

Adjournment

There being no further business to come before the Board, Chair Marshall declared the meeting
adjourned. The time was 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Max Volterra, Esq., Secretary Date Approved Initials




Bristol Community College
Fall River, Massachusetts

Board of Trustees
Presidential Search Candidate Interview — Dr. Paula Pitcher

November 30, 2016

Convening

The Bristol Community College Board of Trustees met in an open session to conduct a
Presidential Search Finalist Candidate Interview on Wednesday, November 30, 2016, in Room
D209 of the Hudnall Administration Building, on our Fall River Campus at 777 Elsbree Street.
Chair Joseph Marshall called the meeting to order at 5:10 p.m.

Trustees present: Joseph Marshaﬁ Chair; Dr. Patricia Andrade; Keith Hovan; Samueal Lema;
Joan Medeiros; Cynthia Rose; Anthony Sapienza; Sandra Saunders, Esq.; Steven Torres, Esq.;
and Max Volterra, Esq., Secretary

Trustees absent: Diane Silvia, Vice Chair

Information from the Chair

Chair Joseph Marshall welcomed all to the meeting. He then introduced Dr. Paula Pitcher, a

- Presidential Search Finalist Candidate, to the Board of Trustees. Chair Marshall said that the
interview will take approximately one hour and the candidate will have time afterwards to.ask
any questions of the Board of Trustees. He asked the candidate to be thorough and concise, and
to try to limit answers to 2 — 3 minutes.

Interview

Each Board member introduced themselves and asked the candidate an interview question.
Faculty member Diana Yohe (who was in attendance at the meeting) requested to ask a question
of the candidate. When all questions had been asked, the candidate was given time to ask
questions of the Board. The candidate then left the meeting.

Discussion

After the candidate left the meeting, the Board of Trustees reviewed the candidate’s responses to
questions as well as the candidate’s qualifications.

Adjournment

There being no further business to come before the Board, Chair Marshall declared the meeting
adjourned. The time was 6:25 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Max Volterra, Esq., Secretary Date Approved Initials




Bristol Community College
Fall River, Massachusetts

Board of Trustees
Presidential Search Candidate Interview — Dr. Laura Douglas

December 2, 2016

Convening

The Bristol Community College Board of Trustees met in an open session to conduct a
Presidential Search Finalist Candidate Interview on Friday, December 2, 2016, in Room D209 of
the Hudnall Administration Building, on our Fall River Campus at 777 Elsbree Street. Chair
Joseph Marshall called the meeting to order at 7:34 a.m.

Trustees present: Joseph Marshall, Chair; Dr. Patricia Andrade; Keith Hovan; Joan Medeiros;
Cynthia Rose; Anthony Sapienza; Diane Silvia, Vice Chau" Steven Torres, Esq.; and Max
Volterra, Esq., Secretary.

Trustees absent: Samueal Lema and Sandra Saunders, Esq.
Information from the Chair

Chair Joseph Marshall welcomed all to the meeting. He then introduced Dr. Laura Douglas, a
Presidential Search Finalist Candidate, to the Board of Trustees. Chair Marshall said that due to
time constraints allotted for the interview, during this Board of Trustees meeting questions asked
of the candidate will come from members of the Board of Trustees only. The interview will take
approximately one hour and the candidate will have sufficient time afterwards to ask any
questions of the Board of Trustees. He asked the candidate to be thorough and concise, and to try
to limit answers to 2 — 3 minutes.

Interview

Each Board member introduced themselves and asked the candidate an interview question. When
all Board members’ questions had been asked, the candidate was given time to ask questlons of
the Board. The candidate then left the meeting.

Discussion

After the candidate left the meeting, the Board of Trustees reviewed the candidate’s responses to
questions as well as the candidate’s qualifications.

Adjournment

There being no further business to come before the Board, Chair Marshall declared the meeting
adjourned. The time was 8:50 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Max Volterra, Esq., Secretary Date Approved Initials




Bristol Community College
Fall River, Massachusetts

Board of Trustees
Presidential Search Candidate Interview — Dr. Gena Glickman

December 7, 2016
Convening

The Bristol Community College Board of Trustees met in an open session to conduct a
Presidential Search Finalist Candidate Interview on Wednesday, December 7, 2016, in Room
D209 of the Hudnall Administration Building, on our Fall River Campus at 777 Elsbree Street.
Chair Joseph Marshall called the meeting to order at 5:09 p.m.

Trustees present: Joseph Marshall, Chair; Keith Hovan; Joan Medeii-os; Cynthia Rose; Anthony
Sapienza; Sandra Saunders, Esq.; Diane Silvia, Vice Chair; Steven Torres, Esq.; and Max
Volterra, Esq., Secretary. ‘ o

Trustees absent: Dr. Patricia Andrade and Samueal Lema.
Information from the Chair

Chair Joseph Marshall welcomed all to the meeting. He then introduced Dr. Gena Glickman, a
Presidential Search Finalist Candidate, to the Board of Trustees. Chair Marshall said that due to
time constraints allotted for the interview, during this Board of Trustees meeting questions asked
of the candidate will come from members of the Board of Trustees only. The interview will take
approximately one hour and the candidate will have sufficient time afterwards to ask any
questions of the Board of Trustees. He asked the candidate to be thorough and concise, and to try
to limit answers to 2 — 3 minutes.

Interview

Each Board member introduced themselves and asked the candidate an interview question. When
all Board members” questions had been asked, the candidate was given time to ask questions of
the Board. The candidate then left the meeting.

Discussion

After the candidate left the meeting, the Board of Trustees reviewed the candidate’s responses to
questions as well as the candidate’s qualifications. .

Adjournment

There being no further business io come before the Board, Chair Marshall declared the meeting
adjourned. The time was 6:15 p.m. :

Respectfully submitted,
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Max Volterra, Esq., Secretary Date Approved Initials




Bristol Community College
Fall River, Massachusetts

Board of Trustees
Presidential Search Candidate Interview — Dr. Peggy Bradford

December 9, 2016 '
Convening
The Bristol Community College Board of Trustees met in an open session to conduct a
Presidential Search Finalist Candidate Interview on Friday, December 9, 2016, in Room D209 of
the Hudnall Administration Building, on our Fall River Campus at 777 Elsbree Street. Chair
Joseph Marshall called the meeting to order at 5:22 p.m.

Trustees present: Joseph Marshall, Chair; Keith Hovan; Joan Medeiros; Cynthia Rc;se; Anthony
Sapienza; Diane Silvia, Vice Chair; Steven Torres, Esq.

Trustees absent: Dr. Patricia Andrade; Sandra Saunders, Esq.; and Max Volterra, Esq., Secretary.

- Information from the Chair

Chair Joseph Marshall welcomed all to the meeting. He then introduced Dr. Peggy Bradford, a
Presidential Search Finalist Candidate, to the Board of Trustees. Chair Marshall said that due to
time constraints allotted for the interview, during this Board of Trustees meeting questions asked
of the candidate will come from members of the Board of Trustees only. The interview will take
approximately one hour and the candidate will have sufficient time afterwards to ask any
questions of the Board of Trustees. He asked the candidate to be thorough and concise, and to try
to limit answers to 2 — 3 minutes.

Interview

Each Board member introduced themselves and asked the candidate an interview question. When
all Board members’ questions had been asked, the candidate was given time to ask questions of
the Board. The candidate then left the meeting.

Discussion

After the candidate left the meeting, the Board of Trustees reviewed the candidate’s responses to
questions as well as the candidate’s qualifications.

Adjournment

There being no further business to come before the Board, Chair Marshall declared the meeting
adjourned. The time was 6:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Max Volterra, Esq., Secretary Date Approved Initials




